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School Council North Northumberland Hospice 25 Alive Fundraising Event 

Friday 7th February 2020. 
 

Wednesday 29th January 2020. 

 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
Throughout the month of February the School Council and Class 3 (as part of their PSHE work) have 
been divided into groups and given a share of £25 to start up their own fundraising ‘business’. All 
money raised will go to this excellent charity. 
 
On Friday the Year 5 and 6 children will be finalising and publicising their event. In the meantime, 
the School Council have chosen their event: 
 
On Friday 7th February at 1.30 p.m. the children from every class in school are invited to take part in 
a Children’s Bingo Game. There will be prizes for a line and a full house. The School Council has 
organised this event and this event is for children only. School Staff will be on hand to help and 
support them. 
 
If you would like for your child to take part and support this worthwhile event, please complete the 
slip below with £1 which will enable your child to play. 
 
If you do not wish for your child to take part they will be taught as usual in their classes. 
 
Please return the slip below enclosing £1 per book (which will be given to children to play with on 
Friday 7th February) by Wednesday 5th February at the latest. 
Many thanks, Belinda Athey and The School Council. 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
I do/do not wish my child ……………………………………….. to take part in the Children’s Bingo 
Game on Friday 7th February at 1.30pm in school and enclose £1.00 for a bingo book. 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………. Parent/legal guardian 



 


